
 

 

Patio Opening 
 

Dear Loyal Friends and Patrons, 
 

We are excited to reopen our patio  
on Thursday June 17  

and welcome you all back.    
 

We have already started taking reservations. 
Please call or email for  

Thursday to Saturday evening bookings. 
 

The patio will be open weather permitting.  
 

All safety precautions will be followed to keep you safe.    
We ask you to keep everyone safe and respect  

all necessary protocols. 
 

Capacity per table is limited to four guests.   
Larger groups from the same  

household may be seated together. 

 
Welcome back! 

 


